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Proposer* Nathan Heuer Proposer Email* nheuer@iup.edu

Contact Person* Nathan Heuer Contact Email* nheuer@iup.edu

Proposing Department/Unit* Department of Art Contact Phone* (724) 357 - 2530

Program Level:*
graduate-level, undergraduate-level

Rationale for Proposed Changes

(A) Why is 
the program 
being 
revised?*

To better reflect our course offerings and our institutional accreditation with the National Association of Schools of Art and Design.

(C) 
Implications 
of the 
change on 
the 
program, 
other

    programs 
and the 
Students:*

Changing the departmental name to the Department of Art and Design will bring greater visibility to our offerings in Graphic Design, 
which is the largest program within the Department.  This name change has high potential to attract new cohorts of students.  Impact 
on other programs should be minimal.  The name change will necessitate a revision of the departmental description in the course 
catalog.  Please see the attached document to view the current and proposed catalog descriptions.

Program Information

(D) Current Department Name* The Department of Art

    Proposed Department Name      (if changing)  

The Department of Art and Design

(G) Supporting Documents* Are you making a major change?

YES

If making a major change, please attach a document with a summary of any/all changes.

Please clearly label the attachment as Supporting Documentation.

  File Modified

 Microsoft Word Document DepartmentOfArtAndDesignCatalogDescription.docx    Apr 02, 2019 by Nathan Heuer
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